
                                                                              

 

RICO MANUFACTURING ‘STUFFS THE BUS’ 

  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

(August 19, 2013 – Medina, Ohio) Rico Manufacturing has partnered with a local charity to raise 

awareness of an on-going need within the community.  

 

This is the fourth year in a row that Rico sponsored the "Stuff the Bus" campaign, which is held 

annually through the Salvation Army. This organization provides local children with the supplies 

they need to ensure success in their studies. The impact this campaign has on young students is 

tremendous.  

 

“No child should have to go without. Whether its food, clothes and toys, or in this case, school 

supplies. Donating a single item can make a difference and the generosity of our employees 

continues to exceed expectations each year.” said Suzan Johnson, Charity Event Coordinator.  

 

Rico collected 748 items including 96 boxes of crayons, 25 backpacks, 100 notebooks, 60 pocket 

folders and much more.  

 

 
 

 

 

Rico Manufacturing is proud to be fabricators of the world’s finest specialty lift trucks. With over 

125 years of experience, RICO has pioneered the design, development and manufacture of 

specialized lift trucks with capacities ranging from 3,000 to 400,000 lbs. RICO’s diverse customer 

base includes the industrial, military and commercial markets. For more information contact Alexa 

Engist (330) 723-4050 ext. 200 or visit www.RicoEquipment.com 


